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Our newsletter is also available on our school website



Dear Parents,





Once again many thanks to all the parents who attended the events over the last few weeks, we had such encouraging feedback from you.





On behalf of the staff and children we wish you a very Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year. 





Regards,


Maureen Simpson


Head Teacher














Lourdes Primary School


December (2) Newsletter  2013 





Christmas Shows





Well done to all the children in the Nursery, Primary 1, 4, 5 and the Choir who performed so well at their shows this Christmas. They all put such hard work into marvellous performances.





        























Parent Council





Thank you to all the parents who helped out at the Christmas Parties. Help was given  to set up and serve the juice, crisps and sweets.











        























Holiday Dates


                   


School reopens Monday 6th January 2014 





February Holiday


School closed on Monday 10th February 2014 


School reopens Thursday 13th February 2014 





Easter Holiday


* Please note that schools will close at 2.30pm on Friday 4th April 2014


School closed Monday 7th April 2014 


School reopens Tuesday 22nd April 2014   


�May Holidays





School closed Monday 5th May 2014





School closed Thursday 22nd May 2014


School reopens Tuesday 27th May 2014





Summer Holiday





School closes at 1pm on Wednesday 25 June 2014





 












































GHA





Glasgow Housing Association very kindly donated a selection pack to each child in the school. Santa came in on Tuesday and the Evening Times photographed the occasion. 











Charities





In December we have supported a number of charities including The Prince and Princess of Wales Hospice, The STV Text Santa Appeal and a cheque for £100 has been sent to Glasgow’s St. Nicholas Care Fund. 






































Glasgow City Landmarks








Primary 4a have been making models of Our City landmarks and the parents of Primary 4a are more than welcome to come into the school hall to view these wonderful models on Wednesday 18th December at 3pm. 
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